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January 27, 2017 

 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

City of Orlando 

400 S. Orange Avenue 

Orlando, FL 32801  

 

RE: HIDTA 2017 SF-424 Application 

 

Dear Mayor Dyer: 

 

As a result of the Uniform Guidance the standard application process has changed.  On prior year application 

forms much of the information was pre-populated but that is no longer the case.  We have completed the forms on 

your behalf, please review to ensure all information is accurate.   

 

You can refer to your 2016 application to assist with verification. 

 

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact our Finance Manager Tricia Wentz at (407)585-2646.  

If no questions are needed and you agree with the HIDTA 2017 SF-424 Application, please sign and scan all 

documents over to our office at twentz@cfhidta.org. 
 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Steve Collins 

Director 

Central Florida HIDTA 

 


